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26 January 2017 
 
Timothy Adams 
38 Howard Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
 
Dear Timothy, 
 
Per the City of Portland I am required to provide you with notice that my company will be performing 
demolition work at 34 Howard Street. 
 
The start date is not known until we receive a building permit from the City. At that time I can notify you via 
telephone or email if you would like to be notified. 
 
My contact information is: 
Robert van Wert 
Portland Renovations, Inc. 
107 Anderson Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
(o) 207.775.2267 
(m) 207.712.3590 
(e) bob@portlandrenovations.com 
 
 
 
Please call or email if you have any questions. 
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